
October 30,2019

RE:247 Worth Avenue, Palm Beach

To Whom It May Concern:

A waiver of Town Ordinance 42-199, Hours of Construction, is being requested by 247

Worth Avenue, to allor,r, work to continue during normal seasonal hours from November 18,

2019 through IVIay 29,2020. Work will be discontinued during peak holiday times which include
November 25-29,2019; December 23-27,2079, and December 30, 2019-January 3,2020. Please

see the attached letter from Batten Construction outlining these times, parking proposal, green

wall to isolate the work, and a map outlining the plan.

This matter will be presented to the Town Council at the regularly-scheduled meeting on
November 13,2019. Any concerns regarding this matter should be expressed at this meeting.

This notice is required to be postmarked no later than 10 days prior to the regularly
scheduled meeting.

Respectfully,

Maura ll,iska


